
 

THE HELPING HAND SCHOLAR GREEN NEWSLETTER 

Wow, I can’t believe it’s the last term of this school year and what a year it has been! I’m 

always sad to see our Year 6’s move up to High School but pleased to know that they are 

ready for it and happy. I can’t wait for them to visit us in September in their new uniforms! 

Let’s hope we have wonderful sunny weather during the holidays and if you’re staying at 

home or going on holiday- I do hope you have a fabulous summer! Have fun! 

 

Lots of summer fun! 

Please take a look at ways to stay 

safe over the summer-it’s really 

important! 

Please stay safe and take care of 

each other and most of all BE 

KIND! Mrs Ashworth xx 

 

 


